

College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

<u>MEMORANDUM</u>

Γο:

Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent

From:

Greg McIntyre, Deputy Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction

Date:

December 10, 2015

Subject:

New High School Courses for 2016-17

Agenda Item:

H-2

Board Priority/

District Goal:

Priorities A, B and C: Goals 1, 2, and 3

BACKGROUND

The consideration of new courses at the high school level is the result of input focused upon meeting student needs and interests.

As in the past, Board approval allows the district the opportunity to offer the courses to see how many students are interested in signing-up for them; whether a course 'makes' is dependent upon such variables as student enrollment, teacher certification, and teacher availability.

The high school courses (attached) were unanimously approved by the respective campus School Improvement Planning teams and the District Educational Improvement Council.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended the College Station Board of Trustees approve the new high school courses beginning with the 2016-17 school year as presented

CLARK C. EALY, Ph.D.

Superintendent of Schools